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9 May 2018 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Om Sri Sai Ram! 

I hope you are doing well by Swami’s Grace. 

Please see the enclosed letter regarding the Medical Camp to be conducted during 24–28 July 

2018 in Prasanthi Nilayam, with camp setup on 23rd July. This is blessed opportunity for 

healthcare professionals and general volunteers to serve the needy during Guru Poornima. 

By the grace of Bhagawan, during the 92nd Birthday celebrations in November 2017, 85 medical 

professionals and general volunteers from 19 countries served more than 10,173 needy patients 

in the holy abode of our Lord. Further details about these medical camps can be found in the 

attached reports. 

For further arrangements, please consult with your Zone Medical Directors, who will work 

with the medical team organizing the camps at Prasanthi Nilayam. 

Zone Chairs, please forward the attached letter and reports to Central Coordinators, Deputy 

Central Coordinators, Zone Youth Coordinators, and National Council Presidents for further 

distribution to all SSIO members, including Young Adults. In addition, please publish the 

attached documents on SSIO websites at the zonal, country, sub-regional, or local level to 

inform, inspire and motivate SSIO volunteers. 

For further information, please contact Dr. Bangaruraju, Medical Camp Director at: 

Mobile Phone: +1 (914) 720-1047    E-mail:  kbraju2@yahoo.com 

 

With loving regards, 

Narendranath Reddy, M.D. 

Chairman, Prasanthi Council. 

1. Medical doctors, please contact: 

A) Dr. Chandra Varadachari (ccharimd@gmail.com) +1 636 (675-1940) 

B) Dr. Bangaruraju (kbraju2@yahoo.com) +1 914 (720-1047) 

2. Non-medical Volunteers, please contact: 

A) Dr. Ganesh Yadlapalli (ngy51@hotmail.com) 

B) Dr. Hari Conjeevaram (hconjeev@hotmail.com) 
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